
Blankenship, Johni 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

N arne:- Brian Olson 

Email; kwp@acsalaska.net 

Subject: 2016-05 

Message: 

2016-05 

Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Friday, January 15, 2016 11:34 AM 
Assembly 
Blankenship, Johni 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

With some reservations, I support the Mayor's ordinance. I still believe that our state has crafted some of the 
finest and toughest cannabis law's on the books, and it is a common core belief among Alaskan's to want less 
and smaller government. 
By taking on this responsibility, the borough needs to remain transparent and objective. This ordinance should 
allow the peace of mind to those who still have concerns in regards to the legal cannabis industry while 
allowing our local businesses who choose to enter this industry, the opportunity to submit applications in a · 
timely manner. 
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I'm writing on behalf of the your new restrictions on the marijuana topic. I'm a disabled resident of Alaska and 
see an oppurtunity for me to get beyond a fixed income if you will permit me to use the small growers license 
and operate out of my residence. Discreetly of course using carbon filtering to contain odor. 
I ask because being on a fixed income and that won't allow me to qualify for financing for commercial space. 
Please consider this as I know the whole topic is considered taboo, but i would like a chance to pay taxes and 
stimulate the economy. 
Thank you 
Phill)rnner 
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